An Roinn Iompair,
Turaséireachta agus Spoirt
Department of Transport,
Tourism and Sport

Marine Notice No. 54 of 2019

Notice to all Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishers, and Masters,
Seafarers and Yachtsmen

S.I. No. 625 of 2019 - Harbours Act 1996
(Limits of Wexford Harbour) Order 2019

Notice is hereby given that the Minister for Transport, Tourism and Sport, in accordance
with section 91 of the Harbours Act 1996, as amended by section 49 of the Harbours Act
2015, has signed into law the Harbours Act 1996 (Limits of Wexford Harbour) Order 2019 -
S.1. No. 625 of 2019. The Order will come into operation on 1% January 2020.

The purpose of the Harbours Act 1996 (Limits of Wexford Harbour) Order 2019 is to define
the limits of Wexford Harbour, being a harbour under the control or management of
Wexford County Council. The original harbour limits were defined in the Wexford Harbours
Act of 1874. Given the changes to the harbour’s use over time, the limits of the harbour are
being reset to more practical limits in line with the current use of the harbour.

The Order was made following consultations with Wexford County Council, the Marine
Survey Office, the Marine Planning-Foreshore Section of the Department of Housing,
Planning, and Local Government, Waterways Ireland and the Inland Waterways
Association of Ireland.

With effect from 1* January 2020, the limits of Wexford Harbour are defined as the
following:

(a) the seaward limit consisting of an imaginary line drawn from Raven Point to
Rosslare Point;

(b) the inland limit being at the southern side of the Old Bridge on the River Slaney
in Enniscorthy Town.

The Harbours Act 1996 (Limits of Wexford Harbour) Order 2019 (S.l. No. 625 of 2019) is
available online at: http://www.irishstatutebook.ie/.

For further information please contact the Ballast Office in Wexford Harbour by telephone
053 9122300) or by email: harbourmaster@wexfordcoco.ie
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Marine Notices are issued purely for maritime safety and navigation reasons and should not
be construed as conferring rights or granting permissions.

Irish Maritime Administration,
Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport,
Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland.

20/12/2019

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact:
The Marine Survey Office, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.
For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418.
Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:
Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Maritime Safety Policy Division, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland.
email: MarineNotices@dttas.gov.ie or visit us at: www.gov.ie
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